
Fr George is inviting expressions of interest from childrenwho would like to become altar servers. Those whovolunteer will take part in training to prepare them toassist at Sunday Masses. It is hoped that several studentswill put their hand up so that a roster can be created, witheach child serving about once a month. Please note thatchildren must have completed their sacraments beforebeginning this role. Please contact Fr George or Tarryn ifyour child is interested. 

Over the weekend, our school and Parish community

celebrated a very special milestone as 13 of our students

received the Sacrament of Eucharist/First Holy Communion.

On Saturday evening, seven candidates were welco
med at

Mass in Cobden, followed by six more on Sunday in

Camperdown.

It has been a privilege for Michael Saunders, Fr G
eorge and

myself to walk alongside the children as they prepa
red for

this important step in their faith journey. The students w
ere

deeply committed to their preparation, and they carried out

their readings and roles in the Mass with reverenc
e and

confidence.

We are extremely proud of each of them, and we thank

their families for the love and support that made this

occasion so meaningful. The celebrations were a true

reflection of faith, community and joy, and we

congratulate our students on this significant moment in

their spiritual lives. The parish community continues to hold

the children in prayer, surrounding them with love and

support as they continue to grow in their faith.
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